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SSCR Cereals Winter Meeting 
 

 
 
13.30      Registration 
 
14.00      Welcome by Dr Keith Dawson, Chairman SSCR Cereals Committee 
 
14.05      World experience on soil management and minimum tillage 
                Tom Sewell, Nuffield Scholar and Minimum Tillage Farmer 
 
14.40      The impact of minimum tillage on weed control 
                Mark Ballingall, SRUC 
 
15.05      Root soil interactions for improved resource capture in barley 
                Tim George, James Hutton Institute 
 
15.30      Coffee, tea and cakes 
 
15.50      Scottish minimum tillage experience over the last 15 years 
                Colin McGregor, McGregor’s Farms 
 
16.15      An introduction to platforms to test and demonstrate sustainable soil 

management 
                Blair McKenzie, James Hutton Institute 
 
16.40      Wrap up  
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